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Note: As noted above, next Thursday (10-12-23), traffic control will shift traffic from being on the West 
side of Cedar Street, over the East side. After that work is completed, we will place permanent striping 
down and residents will be able to drive through Cedar Street in its permanent configuration.   

Thank you for your patience and cooperation as we continue to Rebuild Tipton 

Concrete Paving 
The contractor has completed all concrete pavement on the 
East side of Cedar Street.  The only pavement that remains 
for this stage is on the West side of Cedar Street at Third 
Street. Be on the lookout for traffic to switch from being 
shifted to the West side of Cedar Street, to being shifted to 
the East side of Cedar Street. This will give the contractor 
enough room to finish the work on the West half of the 
project.  

Driveways, Sidewalks, and Side Streets 
This week, the contractor was able to complete 
all the Recreational Trail and sidewalk on the 
East side of Cedar Street. The contractor will 
work the rest of the week to get the area 
backfilled with black dirt. Early next week, they 
will get all areas seeded, and then we will switch 
traffic over to the East side of Cedar Street, so 
we can complete work on the West side of the 
project.   


